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POLICY:
All classrooms comply with all applicable Federal, State, and local food safety sanitation laws, including those related to the storage, preparation and service of food and health of food handlers. 
Head Start children receive nutritious meals and snacks at school.  The program receives federal assistance to serve these healthy meals.  Meals served at Head Start must meet nutritional requirements set by CACFP. (USDA’S Child and Adult Care Food Program.)

Regulations prohibit Head Start programs from having non-approved food items on site.  Therefore, food from home is not permitted. 

PROCEDURE:
1. Menus are posted in the classroom and sent home monthly to the parents.  Copies of previous months are kept on file at the Early Childhood Center.
2. Each family is provided with information about nutrition and community resources. Nutrition education is provided through classroom activities, family events, and newsletters.  For families with a desire for additional nutrition assistance, referrals are made to local agencies. 

3. Parents are encouraged to consult a Family Advocate, classroom teacher or a Program Director regarding child nutrition concerns.


